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Liz Wallace lwallace@ci.norfolk.ne.us 
Communications Manager  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Due to the impending weather that we are expecting to set in tomorrow, the Norfolk City Auction has been 

CANCELLED. At this time, no postponement date has been set.  

 

If you would like to receive Norfolk Emergency Alerts you can subscribe to them by texting: follow 

norfolkalerts to #40404. There is no charge to receive emergency alert messages from the City of Norfolk, 

but normal text messaging charges from your wireless phone carrier may apply.  

 

Messages delivered through the Norfolk Emergency Alert Messaging System are intended to be a best 

effort communication and are just one component of many methods of emergency communications. 

Citizens are also encouraged to listen to radio and television to be aware of emergency situations.  

 

Weather updates can also be found on the City of Norfolk Facebook page at: 

https://www.facebook.com/NorfolkNE/ 
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